
The Parish of  

Nork with Burgh Heath presents 

Bringing love to the world with 

 

L I G H T S 
Christmas is a time for joy and for family. A time to  

celebrate the birth of Jesus who came to the world to give us eternal life. 

We would like to invite you all to spread some love this  

Christmas by creating a festive window display, taking a photo and then 

sending this to us to share on our Parish FaceBook page for all to see.  

You can find us by using the QR code above, searching for  

NBHSurrey, or you can send your photo to  

socialmedia@norkwithburghheath.com 
 

We can’t wait to see what you come up with. 


